ENVIRONMENTAL
SPECIALTY RECYCLING

19 NOBLE

To Whom It May Concern,

The Warren County School District is providing authorization to Noble Environmental Specialty
Recycling, LLC (NESR) for the use of 227 College Street, Youngsville, PA 16371 for the collection of
household hazardous waste materials on July 10, 2024. NESR is also permitted access to the site for up

to 48 hours after the event, if required, to remove all materials, supplies, and equipment from the
premises.

If there are any questions or any additional information is required, please contact Mike Liscinski (724-
691-4584) or Michael Lyon (814-728-3513).

Respectfully,

(Print)

(Signature)

(Title)

(Date)




